
Announcement of Corporate Governance 

Consultation 

Dear [Stakeholder's Name], 

We are pleased to announce that [Company Name] is initiating a consultation process regarding 

our corporate governance practices. This initiative is part of our commitment to transparency and 

continuous improvement in our governance framework. 

The consultation will take place from [Start Date] to [End Date]. During this period, we invite 

you to share your insights and feedback on our existing governance policies and practices. Your 

input is invaluable to us as we strive to enhance our accountability and performance. 

Please feel free to submit your comments and suggestions via email at [Email Address] or 

participate in our upcoming webinar on [Webinar Date]. We will also host a series of meetings 

with key stakeholders to gather more in-depth feedback. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and engagement. We look forward to your contributions to 

this important consultation process. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


